
April 10, 2024 

To:  Carolyn MacGregor 

From:  Jaymi Trimble 

Re: Statement of Interest in the WSBA Low Bono Chair Elect Position 

I am writing to express my interest in the WSBA Low Bono Section Chair Elect position. 

My professional experience, academic qualifications, and life experience will enable me 

to contribute to the section in this capacity. I have enjoyed serving this year as Secretary 

and strongly believe in the Low Bono Section and its promotion of Access to Justice. I 

promote Access to Justice in my practice by offering a sliding scale to clients in need and 

by doing a significant amount of pro bono and low work (through WSBA Moderate 

Means). 


